
 
   

NORTON BOARD OF EDUCATION – 08-07 
Committee of the Whole – September 8, 2008 

 
President Webel called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. in the Administration Conference Room. 
 
Those present: 
 
 Mrs. Cindy Webel, President 
 Mrs. Diane Farmer, Vice President 
 Mr. Jim Bennett, Member 
 Mrs. Laura Leonti, Member 
 Mrs. Elisa Worthington, Member 
 Mr. David Dunn, Superintendent 
 Mrs. Stephanie Hagenbush, Treasurer  
  
 
 Mr. Steve Rogaski from the Cuyahoga County ESC gave an AYP presentation. 
 
CW-8-07 TRANSPORTATION

Paul Stoneking presented five letters from parents about bus stop issues.  They were 
reviewed and any necessary changes will be made and return calls will be placed. 
 
OPEN ENTROLLMENT
Discussion was held about having a legal audit conducted for the district’s open 
enrollment policies to ensure we are following the appropriate guidelines. 
 
LEVY
The Board discussed the levy committee.  Mr. Pat Santelli has stepped forward to lead 
the levy committee.  Mr. Dunn will be in contact with him about sending a letter to the 
Norton residents. The committee is also working on a new campaign slogan for the levy.  
As of this date, there is $1,600 in the levy fund.   
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 

 Mrs. Leonti moved that the Board of Education adjourn the Committee of the Whole 
meeting at 8:25 p.m. 
 
Mrs. Worthington seconded the motion. 
 
ROLL CALL:  AYES: Mr.Bennett,Mrs.Farmer,Mrs.Leonti,Mrs.Webel,Mrs.Worthington 
                         NAYS: None – Motion Carries – 5-0 
  
  
Notice of this meeting was given in accordance with the provisions of Policy and Regulations of 
the Board of Education which was adopted in accordance with δ121.11 of the Ohio Revised 
Code and the Ohio Administrative Procedures Act.” 
 
________________________________ 
Cindy Webel, President  

 
  ___________________________________ 

Stephanie Hagenbush, Treasurer 
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